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Blooming Marvellous at the RUH 
 
 
The floral displays at the front entrance to the Royal United Hospital are beautiful 
enough to rival any of the competitors in the Bath in Bloom competition this year.   
 
Hanging baskets bursting with summer blooms are on display for staff, patients and 
visitors to enjoy, thanks to BANES Parks and Green Spaces department and the 
Hospital Friends. 
 
Richard Ford the Friends Vice Chairman says: “Staff asked if we could help to 
brighten up the front entrance of the hospital and we were only too delighted to make 
a donation towards the costs of the hanging baskets. The vibrant splash of colour 
from the flowers is welcoming and attractive. 
 
“The facilities department at the hospital arranged for the attractive hanging basket 
supports to be repainted and moved to a new, more central location. BANES Parks 
and Green Spaces department generously supplied the flowers and kindly agreed to 
care for them during the growing season.” 
 
Howard Jones, Director of Estates & Facilities at RUH says: “This project is just one 
of many funded by the Hospital Friends to benefit patients, visitors and staff. They 
provide equipment and improved amenities for patients as well as assisting in 
improving the hospital’s environment. We are exceedingly grateful to them for all 
their support.” 
 
For more information on the work of the Friends of the RUH visit their 
www.friendsoftheruh.org.uk 
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